
 
 
A group of Sisters of Charity, Seton Associates and friends meet once a month as an Ecospirituality Reflection 
Group. The Ecospirituality Reflection Group formed in response to the mandate of the 2011 General Assembly, 
“to probe the relationship between eco-spirituality and Vincentian-Setonian spirituality.”  We meet the first 
Monday of each month, 6:00-7:30 pm in the Convent of Saint Elizabeth.  We began by reflection on the 
charism of Charity through the lens of the new cosmology using the work of Thomas Berry and Brian Swimme. 
We went on to study climate change, water issues, toxic chemicals, food production and other issues of more 
sustainable living.  We also sponsor an annual spring retreat day at Genesis Farm in Blairstown, NJ. 
 
Anyone interested in exploring ecological issues from a faith perspective is welcome to join us.  Please call 
973-290-5404 or email pjei@scnj.org for more information. 
 

 
Retreat Day at Genesis Farm, 2014  
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